
 

 

From: Joyce, Nick <Nick.Joyce2@herefordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 10 August 2021 10:18 
To: Brace, Carl <Carl.Brace@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Market Street, Ledbury - 204577  

 
Hi Carl, 
I am satisfied that the applicant has carried out a thorough heritage appraisal of the site and its 
surrounding area as demonstrated in the submitted Heritage Statement.  This demonstrates that 
the  design of the proposed flats has responded to its particular character and specifically to the listed 
Newmarket House and has been developed with our involvement addressing the  specific concerns we 
expressed.  
As previously confirmed I am happy to support this proposal. 
Regards, 
Nick 
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